ISDH November Newsletter

From: ICRA INDIANA (icra_indiana@yahoo.com)
To: icra_indiana@yahoo.com

Date: Monday, November 20, 2023 at 04:45 PM EST

**Forwarded Message from Indiana State Cancer Registry**

Dear Cancer Registrars!
Please find attached our E-Newsletter for the month of November 2023.

Reminder! The Cancer Registry is conducting a survey for the topics of our monthly educational

webinars to help better serve your needs. Please complete the survey no later than December 1%,
Thank you in advance for your participation. Click here survey to complete survey.

This month’s Webinar on Tuesday, November 28" at Noon EST will focus on Class of case, date of first
contact, and follow-up.

Upon completion of this course, the attendee will be able to accurately code the class of case, date of first
contact, and patient follow-up items. The attendee will demonstrate understanding of these items through
case examples and quizzes and will use the resources available to assign the appropriate codes. The
attendees will leave this presentation with a newfound confidence for coding these three, often challenging,
data items.

Registration Required: 1 CE (Cat A) NCRA Approved. Available with quiz submission at end of
presentation. (Free!)
Please look for available courses and enroll yourself at:

https://ins.fcdslms.med.miami.edu/ords/Imsadmin/t/f 105/login_desktop?session=17252813160228

Must Register!

At the date and time of the scheduled webinar, please visit https://isdh.pividal.tv/ to launch the live webinar
and click on Live Events — With Chat at top of screen (see below screenshot).

Patrick Sweany, MPH | Health Information Consultant
Indiana State Cancer Registry | Chronic Disease Division

PSweany@health.in.gov

317.233.7158 phone



Sent by: Cassandra (Cassie) Nobbe, CTR
ICRA Website Committee Chair
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